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To learn more about Sock Out Cancer,  
you can go to  www.sockoutcancer.org

F O U N D A T I O N

Sock Out Cancer Day 
in New York State
June 4, 2023 
Bishop Lucia is proud to inform you that the 
State of New York unanimously passed a  
Legislative Resolution in both the Senate and the 
Assembly declaring June 4, 2023 Sock Out  
Cancer Day in New York State.

Earlier this year, Bishop Lucia announced the  
results of the Sock Out Cancer “Children  
Helping Children” campaign. The multi-colored 
Sock Out Cancer socks were sold within the  
Catholic Schools throughout the Syracuse  
Diocese.  As a result of that effort, $4,000 was 
sent to The Upstate Golisano Children’s Hospital 
for support with pediatric cancer. It should also 
be noted that 600 pairs of socks were donated 
and distributed to various charities to support 
individuals in need.


